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Transport Details
Drop off and pick up will be at Christ Church St Ives: 1 Cowan Road St Ives 2075.

Drop off - 18 Jan 2025

It is our expectation that all youth will be catching the bus to Summer Camp. Please
contact us if you are arranging your own transport to camp.

Please arrive at 12pm (midday) on Sat 18 Jan. The church car park will be closed.
For parking, we recommend parking in the St lves Shopping Village and walking to
church. There may also be nearby street parking available. It is recommended you
have lunch before you arrive or bring a packed lunch to eat at church as there won’t
be a chance to eat on the bus.

We will gather all together for a briefing about Summer Camp, including taking the
roll and going over camp rules and expectations. We will then get in the buses and
depart at 1pm.

If you are unable to arrive by 1pm and are expecting to catch the bus, please call
one of our directors.

e Junior High Camp Director: Hannah Wye — 0412 294 088

e Senior High Camp Director: Hugh Craig — 0435 587 827

We will arrive at the campsite at approximately 3pm, where we will start our program
(which can be found in the “Summer Camp Info Letter”).



Pick up - 22 Jan 2025

Please arrive at 4pm on Wed 22 Jan. Our buses will leave Summer Camp at
approximately 2pm after lunch and the usual travel time is 2 hours. In the event of
delays, we will contact you via text to let you know our new arrival time estimate.

Again, the church car park will be closed, so make parking arrangements at the St
Ives Shopping village or nearby street. Once we have arrived, we will unload the
buses and then you can grab your bags and depart.

Our team will be around until approximately 5pm, so if you are unable to make it
before then to pick up your youth, please contact us.

Bus Information

We will be travelling together on 4 buses. Each bus will have a bus captain who will
be in charge of looking after individuals on the bus, and will be in contact with Jesse
or our camp directors should any problems arise.

The buses will have seatbelts and air conditioning. If you are concerned about
transport sickness or similar, please let us know as this will best ensure the bus rides
go smoothly.




